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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Noreen Frieling <noreen.frieling@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 25, 2015 10:24 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor

Please, do not allow the thermal curtains at Lake Almanor. If you want cooler water downstream....plant trees 
along the streams and rivers. This would be much more effective and would not ruin the small amount of cool 
water in Lake Almanor. The warmer the lake, the more algae that will impact both fish and those of us who 
swim in the lake. The lake levels are dropping rapidly, the lake is getting warmer because of the drought...do 
not remove the remaining amount of cool water. 
Thank you, 
Sincerely, 
Noreen Frieling 
445 Carroll St. 
Susanville, Ca 96130 


